
As part of works for the Gateway Upgrade 
South Stage 2a project, Mt Gravatt 
Capalaba Road is being widened to allow 
for additional traffic lanes, with a new 
bridge being constructed over Bulimba 
Creek for westbound traffic. Construction 
for this project commenced in April 2014 
and is expected to be completed by late 
2015.
Works to complete the new bridge 
and widen Mt Gravatt-Capalaba Road 
are continuing with asphalting and 
linemarking activities taking place in 
various locations on site during late 
October and November, 2014 weather and 
construction conditions permitting. The 
map overleaf displays work areas during 
these activities. 
In order to minimise disruption to traffic 
and ensure the safety of motorists and 
road workers, some of these works will be 
required to take place during night works. 
Night time construction activities may 
occur between 8pm and 5am, up to five 
nights per week. 
Every effort will be made to reduce 
potential construction impacts, and nearby 
residents and motorists may experience 
some noise and traffic delays. 

Upcoming works: Mt Gravatt-Capalaba road widening

Gateway Upgrade South Projects
Phone:	   1800 799 686*
Email:	    gatewaysouth@tmr.qld.gov.au for enquiries or to subscribe to regular email updates
Website:  www.tmr.qld.gov.au/gatewayupgradesouth 
visit	     www.gatewaysouthsms.com.au to subscribe to free updates direct to your mobile
For all other traffic and travel information phone 131940 or visit the website at www.131940.qld.gov.au
*Free call Australia wide. Check with your service provider for call costs.

What to expect during these works: 
• Changed traffic conditions and traffic 
management, including reduced speed 
limits, lane closures and some Stop/Go 
traffic control, will be required during 
these works. 
• Traffic control and signage will be in 
place to guide motorists. 
• Some noise, vibration and lights 
associated with construction vehicles and 
equipment. 
• Temporary traffic delays may be 
expected. Motorists are requested to drive 
carefully, follow the direction of roadside 
signs and traffic controllers, and allow for 
additional travel time through worksites. 
• If works impact pedestrian facilities 
traffic controllers or signage will be in 
place to direct pedestrians. 
We apologise for any inconvenience these 
works may cause and appreciate your 
patience while these important works are 
being carried out.
If you require further information on 
this project, please contact the project 
team on 1800 799 686* or by email 
gatewaysouth@tmr.qld.gov.au.

Department of Transport and Main Roads

Gateway Upgrade South 2a: Mt Gravatt-Capalaba Road upgrade
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